
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

CHAPLAIN’S MESSAGE 
Monsignor Donald Essex, Pastor, Our Lady of Grace Church 

 

Brother Knights and Ladies: 
 

We have now completed the Easter, Ascension, Pentecost 
season and have returned to "Ordinary Time."  Of course for us, time 
is not ordinary because Jesus entered into time to transform us into his 
image.  One feast that helps us in our effort to become more like Jesus, 
is the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart, celebrated this year on Friday, 
June 3. This feast is about Jesus' humanity--his ability to love perfectly, 
but still humanly, the way we all wish we could love.  What prevents 
us?  Weariness.  Selfishness. Holding onto hurt instead of forgiving.  
Pope Francis reminds us:  "If our hearts are closed, if our hearts are 
made of stone, the stones find their way into our hands and we are 
ready to throw them."  Let us pray for open, welcoming, loving hearts, 
especially in our domestic church. 
      As you enter into summer, be sure of my prayers for you. 
 
Sincerely in Christ, Msgr. Essex 
 

DISTRICT DEPUTY’S REPORT 
SK Stephen E. Goldhammer, District Deputy (30) 

E-mail: SEGoldhamm@aol.com ~ Phone: 301-570-9613 
 

Congratulations to GK Fred Taylor and our Council for the 
many 'Surge With Service' awards that we won at the recent Maryland 
State Convention! We achieved Third Place awards in the Church, 
Council, Culture of Life, and Family Activities in Division A.  We also 
achieved a Third Place in Overall Excellence in Division A.  Also, our 
report on the Matthew Kelly presentation at St. Peter's (chaired and 
authored by our FS SK Donald Hemke) won First Place as the best 
report in the State for Church Activities. It will be submitted to the 
Supreme Council for judging and possible entry in Supreme's 
International Competition. Our Council was also recognized for its 
contribution of $750 to the State Ultrasound fund and received a 
congratulatory Resolution for our 40 years as a Council.  Thanks to all 
of you for your contributions, however large or small, to these efforts. 
We certainly maintained our excellent reputation on the State Council 
level.  The State is within reach of its recruiting goal for the Fraternal 
year ending 30 June to maintain its position in Supreme's 'Circle of 
Honor,' so keep up your recruiting efforts to bring in new members to 
the Order and our Council. 

A very Happy Father's Day to all of the Dads in our Council!  
Enjoy your day.  
 
Vivat Jesus!  

 
GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

SK W. Fred Taylor, Grand Knight 
E-mail: Taylorwf8@verizon.net ~ Phone: 301-871-8928 

 
 

Brother Knights and Ladies: 
 

Our Council has found a new home.  We have been 
welcomed by Monsignor Essex and the community at Our Lady of 
Grace Church and now have a meeting room in their Parish Center.  
We are also in the process of planning to construct a storage facility 
on the property of Our Lady of Grace Church.  We are extremely 
grateful to Monsignor Essex for welcoming the Knights.   We will 
now meet at Our Lady of Grace Parish Center on the second and 
fourth Wednesdays of the month at 7:30 PM.  We thank the Lord 
for our blessings.  Our executive meeting continues to be at St. 
Patrick’s Parish Center on the first Wednesday of the month.   We 
are grateful to Our Lady of Good Council High School for 
providing meeting space for us for the last several years and we 
remain committed to their mission and will continue to support 
them in every way we can.   

Many of us supported the Holy Family Icon Program at 
Our Lady of Grace Church.  An image of the Holy Family was the 
centerpiece of the prayer service and rosary intended to strengthen 
Catholic families and their prayer lives.  This Culture of Life event 
asked for the intercession of our Holy Mother in support of the 
innocent babies whose lives have been taken through abortion. The 
service was supported by Color Corp from the Sullivan Brothers 
Assembly and was followed by light refreshments.  St. Patrick’s 
Church, in celebration of its Jubilee Year, sponsored a 50th 
Anniversary Mass and Reception.  Mass was celebrated by His 
Eminence Donald Cardinal Wuerl and Clergy who have served St. 
Patrick’s Church.  Our Council served refreshments at a festive 
Reception following mass.   

Several of us attended the Knights of Columbus State 
Convention in May where our Council’s accomplishments were 
acknowledged. We were recognized for our Surge with Service 
Program and were presented 6 awards for our programs in Division 
A.  We received third place awards for our Council Activities, 
Family Activities, Church Activities, Culture of Life Activities, and 
a General Excellence Service Award.  The sixth award was the 
State Church Service Award for our evangelization efforts and the 
Matthew Kelly event.  That will now go forward and compete 
nationally at the Knights of Columbus Supreme Convention. 

Mark your calendars to attend our Social Meeting, June 
22nd at 7PM at Our Lady of Grace Parish Center.  It will include 
end of year awards, our spring raffle drawing, scholarship 

   June 2016 ♦ VOLUME XXXVIX ♦ ISSUE 12 
 

Motto: Lord, help me to say “Yes” to Your will. 

Father Maher’s Knightly News 
 

 

FR. PETER PAUL MAHER COUNCIL 6793 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

Chartered April 21, 1976 ♦ District 30 ♦ Member of McNamara Chapter 
Charter Council of the Sullivan Brothers Assembly 2861  

   P.O. Box 570 Olney, MD 20830 ♦ www.kofc6793.org 

Visit our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/KnightsOfColumbus6793  

mailto:SEGoldhamm@aol.com
mailto:Taylorwf8@verizon.net
http://www.kofc6793.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KnightsOfColumbus6793


presentations, and pot-luck dinner.   Come and share fellowship and 
a fun evening with your fellow Knights and Ladies. 

Many opportunities to serve our Church and Community 
are on our agenda for the upcoming months. Remember the 
importance of recruitment and retaining and engaging our Brothers 
and their families, making them welcome and a vibrant part of our 
Council. 

Please visit our web site at www.kofc6793.org or our 
Facebook page at www.facebook.com/KnightsofColumbus6793. 
Take a moment to be informed, keep an eye on the newsletter, and 
attend a Business Meeting to find things that suit your particular 
interests and join us. Make the time to become a more active 
Brother Knight and support Council activities.  You can reach me 
at 301-871-8928 or taylorwf8@verizon.net.   
 

God bless you and your families. 
 

FRATERNAL BENEFITS ADVISOR REPORT 

 
 

Our Guarantees Set us Apart  
 

 Knights of Columbus life insurance offers something 
precious few other financial products can guarantee. As long as you 
pay your premiums, the policy proceeds will be there for your 
beneficiaries should something happen to you. That’s peace of 
mind, and that’s what we offer with every product in our portfolio.  
 We guarantee the cash value in your whole life policies will be 

there.  
 We guarantee the rates on your term insurance.  
 We guarantee our retirement products will provide a stream of 

income when you need it.  
On top of those product guarantees, I guarantee that I will 

offer professional, high-quality service that you would expect from 
our organization.  

Our Order is among the highest rated life insurers in North 
America. AM Best has rated the Knights of Columbus “A++, 
Superior” for 40 consecutive years. It’s a testament to our track 
record for excellence and security.  

I would suggest that a principal reason that we were able 
to achieve those accolades is because we remain steadfastly 
committed to the vision of Venerable Father Michael J. McGivney 
by providing life insurance by brother Knights for brother Knights.  

That commitment is an essential core value of the Knights 
of Columbus, and our core values permeate all levels of our 
organization. We pledge to serve our brother Knights, and their 
families, according to our Golden Rule: “In all my professional 
relationships, I pledge myself to the following rule of conduct: I 
shall, in light of all conditions surrounding those I serve, render that 
service which, under the same circumstances, I would apply to 
myself.”  

Let’s talk soon to discuss how our products can bring that 
peace of mind to you and your family.  

CHURCH NEWS 
 

Steve Fontaine, Chairman, Church Activities 
E-mail: SCFontain@yahoo.com ~ Phone: 240-476-2352 

 

ST. PATRICK’S PARISH HIGHLIGHTS 
Website: http://www.stpatricksmd.org 

Reverend William E. Foley, Pastor  
 

 
 

KAROAKE NIGHT 
 

Mark Your Calendar! St Patrick’s is hosting a night of 
KAROAKE for a surefire plan of fun and entertainment. This event 
will support the St Patrick’s/Our Lady of Mercy Festival Choir for 
their upcoming trip to Rome.  Whether you’re a crooner or just 
want to sit back and enjoy the music, this promises to be an 
enjoyable evening.  The event is in the Parish Center on June 10th 
from 7:00 to 10:00 p.m. Cost is $20 per person or reserve a table 
for 8 for $175.  Complimentary snacks provided, wine and beer 
available for purchase.  Reservations required and you must be 21 
or older.  Contact Sara Blauvelt at blauvse@gmail.com.   
 

ST. PETER’S PARISH HIGHLIGHTS 
Website: http://www.stpetersolney.org 
Reverend Thomas M. Kalita, Pastor 

 

 
 

It’s time for the Barnyard Roundup!  Ok, another school 
year is coming to a close and the kids have nothing to do.  Vacation 
Bible school is the answer!  This is a great way for the kids to have 
fun and also learn more about their Christian faith. The program 
runs from June 27 through July 1, 2016 and is open to children in 
Pre-K (toilet trained) through 6th grade.  Camp hours are from 9 
a.m. until 12:15 p.m.  Go to www.stpetersolney.org for the 
registration forms.  Deadline to enroll is Monday, June 20th or until 
VBS is full, whichever comes first. 

Adults and teen volunteers are needed to make this a 
successful year.  Interested volunteers may call the School of 
Religion Office at 301 570-4952 or check the SOR web site at 
www.stpetersolney.org for more information and volunteer forms.  

 
FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 

SULLIVAN BROTHERS ASSEMBLY 2861 

http://www.kofc6793.org/
http://www.facebook.com/KnightsofColumbus6793
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“WE STICK TOGETHER!” 
SK Innocent d’Almeida, Faithful Navigator [www.sullivan2861.org] 

 
 
Business Meetings are held the third Thursday of each month at 
8PM. See this newsletter’s calendar for details.  
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
SK Paul D. McFarlane, Chairman, Community Activities 
PMKnight6793KofC@verizon.net ~ Phone: 301-633-9439 

 

 
 

 Fraternal year (2015--2016) is coming to a close. It has 
been an exceptional honor to serve as your Community Activities 
chairman. Indeed, serving our council, you Knights and your 
families has made my life fuller and richer in ways I never 
imagined.  
 Taking this post allowed me step outside my “comfort 
zone” to represent our Council and the awesome, good work each 
of you does in the name of Christopher Columbus. Business owners 
in Olney and surrounding cities want to have their goods and 
services prominent in their communities. And this position allows 
them to do so. Council 6793 has developed a solid, favorable 
reputation with these businesses, which can and must be continued. 

If you’re reading this and are passionate about being a 
Knight and enjoy talking with community locals about what we do 
and our many “outreach” programs, please let the incoming Grand 
Knight know this. He and your brother Knights (and their families) 
will appreciate your involvement. Stay active, be a messenger of 
your council’s good works. Remember, as Knights we are 
constantly observed, our faith judged, and our Order appreciated!  
I pray God continues to bless each of you!  
 

FAMILY NEWS 
SK Joseph M. Feakes, Chairman, Family Activities 

E-mail: Josephfeakes@aol.com ~ Phone: 301-774-0137 
 

Support our Council’s “Food for Families” Program  
 

 
Please buy and bring any of the items listed below to any 

Council event. We donate these to St. Patrick’s and St. Peter’s Food 
Banks to help our parishes’ families.   
 
Dried Beans or Peas - Macaroni and Cheese – Spaghetti and other 
Pastas - Snacks (cookies, crackers, granola bars, nuts) – Cold or 
Hot Cereals – Juices - Pancake Mix - Syrup - Chili - Canned Fruits 

and Vegetables - Rice (bagged or boxed) - Peanut Butter - Jelly – 
Jell-O – Pudding Mixes - Canned meats (Spam, Ham, Corned Beef, 
etc.) - Beef Stew – Soups - Canned Chicken - Muffin Mix - Dried 
Milk – Tuna/Chicken/Hamburger Helper (Any boxed dinners) – 
Ramen Noodles, Rice & Side dishes, etc. 
 

PLEASE CHECK EXPIRATION DATES ON ALL ITEMS. 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

 

Please keep these Knights and families in your prayers.  
 

 
Continue to pray for the souls of our deceased armed forces. 

 
COUNCIL NEWS 

SK Joseph Krempasky, Chairman, Council Activities 
E-mail: JFKrempasky@gmail.com ~ Phone: 301-570-4891 

INDIVIDUAL’S NAME RELATIONSHIP 
Rev. Fr. Thomas Kalita Pastor/St. Peter’s Church 

Rev. Fr. Louis Tou Past Chaplain/Council 6793 
Kayla MacBride Niece/Fr. Kalita 

Donna D’Almeida Wife/Innocent D’Almeida 
John Feldman Council Member 

Joe Krempasky Brother Knight 
Brian Hemke Son/Don Hemke 
Chris Romano Brother Knight 

Ron Kiss Council Member 
Lou Rizzo Friend/Kevin Kennedy 

Fred Whitman Brother Knight 
Patrick Colliton Brother/Andy Colliton 
Danny Fluhart Brother-in law/Ron Herberg 

Fred Abel Friend/Don Hemke 
Donna Saliola Friend/Kevin Kennedy 

Marilyn Goldhammer Wife/Steve Goldhammer 
Susan Mann Friend/Don Hemke 

Susan Krempasky Wife/Joe Krempasky 
Kathy Krempasky Daughter/Joe Krempasky 

Dick Sherbert Past State Deputy 
Rosito Amato Sister-in-law/Bob Amato 
Glen Mayhew Friend/Bob Cuff 

Yvonne Gipson Friend/Bob Cuff 
Barbara Campanaro Friend/Don Hemke 
Delma McClintock Wife/Brother Knight 

Kathy Laraby Friend/Paul McFarlane 
Steven McFarlane Brother/Paul McFarlane 

DECEASED’S NAME DATE OF DEATH 
Nancy Mullen 04-20-2016 
Harvey Jones April-2016 

Charles Keating 5-02-2016 

mailto:PMKnight6793KofC@verizon.net
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NEW COUNCIL OFFICERS NOMINATIONS 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8, 2016 
  

  
 

Any third degree brother knight of this Council is eligible 
to be nominated for an Officer position for the fraternal year July 
1, 2016 to June 30, 2017. You may also nominate yourself. Contact 
one of the nominating committee members. This year’s election 
will be held at the Wednesday, June 8, 2016 Business Meeting. 
Nominations will remain open until the time just before the 
election.  Thus far, the nominees are: 

 
Grand Knight -   Fred Taylor 
Chaplain and Associate Chaplain - Appointed by Grand Knight 
Deputy Grand Knight -   Fred Whitman 
Chancellor -    Kevin Kennedy 
Warden -    Steve Fontaine 
Financial Secretary -   Appointed by Supreme 
Treasurer -    William Kollins 
Recorder -    Reinhold Herberg 
Advocate -    Steve Sutkowski 
Lecturer -    Appointed by Grand Knight 
Outside Guard -    Gerald Hayden 
Inside Guard -    David Sheedy 
Trustee 1 Year -    Jack Giacalone 
Trustee 2 Year -    Joseph Feakes 
Trustee 3 Year -    Open 
Convention Delegate -   Fred Taylor 
1st Alternate -    Fred Whitman 
2nd Alternate –    Joseph Feakes 
 

UKnight Council Fundraiser with Amazon 

      UKnight, our council web provider, has announced a new 
fundraising opportunity for councils that use UKnight. The Council 
will receive commissions on all purchases made on Amazon.com 
when purchasers use the Amazon link on our UKnight website. 

Please go to our web site and select the Amazon link to do 
your shopping and the council will receive a monthly commission 
from UKnight from 4% to 8.5% depending on volume of activity, 
there is no cost to the council. We encourage you, your families and 
friends to use the link so we might raise additional funds to help to 
continue to support our many charitable causes. 
      Feel free to publicize this link and remember our web site 
address: www.kofc6793.org Contact Jack Giacalone 
(jgiacal@verizon.net) with questions; and thanks for your support. 
 

NEW LOCATION FOR COUNCIL 
BUSINESS AND SOCIAL MEETINGS 

 
 
Fr. Peter Paul Maher Council #6793 has moved its 

Business and Social Meetings to Our Lady of Grace Parish 
Center, at Leisure World. The Business and Social meetings 
remain on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays at 7:30pm, respectively. 
However, our NEW LOCATON address is 15663 Norbeck 
Boulevard, Silver Spring, MD 20906. 

Once turning onto Norbeck Boulevard from Norbeck 
Road make the 1st left, before the security check point. The 
Church will be in front of you. Continue on the left side, past 
the church to the Parish Center on the right. Enter thru the door 
at the back of the building facing the rectory. We’re looking 
forward to seeing you there; come see our new space!   
 

FINAL FRATERNAL YEAR SOCIAL 
OUR LADY OF GRACE PARISH CENTER 

WED/JUN/22 (7:00PM) 
 

 
 

 Please join your fellow Council 6793 families for our final 
fraternal year Social at 7pm on Wednesday, June 22nd at Our Lady 
of Grace Parish Center. This event will feature Awards, 
Scholarship Presentations, our Spring Raffle Drawing and a Pot-
Luck Dinner. 

Each family is asked to please bring an entrée to feed eight 
(8).  Salad, refreshments, and dessert will be provided by the 
council. Please mark any containers or utensils you want returned 
to you. 

If you need additional Spring Raffle tickets call Bill 
Kollins on 301-774-2942 or email him at wkollins@msn.com.   

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
SK Joseph M. Feakes, Chairman, Membership 

E-mail: Josephfeakes@aol.com ~ Phone: 301-774-0137  
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If you’re like most people, you’re not bashful discussing 
your favorite sports team, a hobby you enjoy or your grandkids. If 
you also enjoy being a Knight of Columbus, why not discuss that 
as well? You may be surprised how interested they may be to learn 
more about what we do and how it goes to serve our church families 
and communities.  

Of course, to talk about the Knights in an informed 
manner you need to get involved yourself. Pay close attention to 
the newsletter and the website for multiple opportunities. Be 
selfish, pick the programs that most interest you. If you are already 
active, thanks! If not, don’t hesitate to contact me for more 
information. 
 

CULTURE OF LIFE NEWS 
 

SK Stephen Goldhammer, Chairman, Culture of Life 
E-mail: SEGoldhamm@aol.com ~ Phone: 301-570-9613  

 
 

See What Your Prayers Can Do  
40 Days for Life began eight and a half years ago.  In that 

time, the effort has grown from praying at a single abortion center 
in College Station, Texas, to a twice-a-year crusade at 4,168 
locations in 636 cities in 36 countries. The prayers and public 
witness of the over 700,000 participants have saved the lives of 
11,796 babies in the womb, closed 70 abortion centers and caused 
133 abortion workers to quit.  Consider joining the next campaign, 
which will be announced for the fall. 

Public witness prayer vigils continue (regardless of the 
weather) at several abortion centers in Maryland.  Please join one 
of these groups and pray for one hour as often as you can.  The 
locations where vigils continue are:  
• Metropolitan Family Planning Clinic (5915 Greenbelt Road, 

College Park); Saturdays from 8 A.M. to 1 P.M.; coordinator 
Tom Trunk (240-593-6982; https//40daysforlife.com/local-
campaigns/collegepark/)  

• Reproductive Health Services (13233 Executive Park Terrace; 
Germantown); Sunday's from 12-2 P.M. and Monday's from 
9-11 A.M., which is when women come to begin late-term 
abortions; coordinator Andrew Glenn (301-202-4035; 
prayforcarhart@gmail.com)  

• Planned Parenthood (1400 Spring Street, Silver Spring); 
Saturdays at 9:45 A.M. for the 20-decade rosary and Divine 
Mercy chaplet. 

 Sat. June 18, 10am - Witness for Life, Mass & Procession at 
Holy Name Catholic Church (920 11th St. NE, DC).  Bishop 

Knestout - Celebrant, Msgr. Pope - Homilist.  Baby item donations 
to be collected in the Faith that Pope Francis used.  Sponsored by 
ADW Dept. of Life Issues (adw.org/witness-for-life) 
 Isaiah's Promise - offers prayer, hope & compassion to mothers 
(& families) who have pregnancies that have been given severe or 
fatal diagnosis.  Learn more at IsaiahsPromise.net 
 Fertility Care & Natural Family Planning/Subfertility & 
Infertility Support: Classes/Resources at 
GaithersburgFertilityCare.org  
 Pregnancy Assistance:  Gabriel Project Cluster at 301-946-
4815. 
 

CHAPTER NEWS 
 

 
 

Bishop McNamara Chapter - Established 1963 
[Website: http://www.kofc-md.org/state1415/mcnamara.asp] 

 

► When:  Wednesday, June 15, 2016 (8PM) 
► Where: St. Mary’s Council #1470 

41605 Fenwick St., Leonardtown, MD 20650 
►Event:  Exchange of Jewels  

 
SUPREME NEWS 

[WEBSITE: http://www.kofc.org] 
Source: K of C Supreme Website  

Each year dioceses around the country arrange special 
events to highlight the importance of defending religious freedom. 
The Fortnight for Freedom is from June 21 (The vigil of the Feasts 
of St. John Fisher and St. Thomas More) to July 4 (Independence 
Day). Read more at http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-
action/religious-liberty/fortnight-for-freedom/index.cfm. 

This year, the US Conference of Catholic Bishops 
(USCCB) introduces its “Witnesses to Freedom” series. It 
highlights the lives of more than 14 women and men of faith from 
all over the world who bear witness to authentic freedom in Christ. 
One such “Witness” is the Venerable HENRIETTE DELILLE. 
She was a servant of slaves and witness to the poor and declared 
“Servant of God” by Pope Benedict XVI on March 27, 2010.  
She was known for her testimony, “I believe in God. I hope in 
God. I love. I want to live and die for God.”  
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1813 - 1862 
Henriette Delille, a free woman of color, lived in New 

Orleans in the early 19th century. She affirmed the God-given 
dignity of persons of African descent during the era of slavery. 
With immense love and courage, she confronted the dehumanizing 
conditions that the Black population, slave and free, endured. 
Descended of an enslaved African woman and white slave owner, 
Henriette was born into the precarious class of Creoles or free 
Blacks of mixed heritage. They lived resourcefully by purchasing 
property, working as entrepreneurs, and finding ways to creatively 
secure financial resources. For many women in this situation, such 
avenues included concubinage. Rejecting that option, Henriette 
promoted sacramental marriage. 
 A devout Catholic, Henriette worked to bring religious 
education and persons of African descent. Consequently, Henriette 
served as the godmother, sponsor, and catechist for many infants, 
youth, and adults presented for Baptism, Holy Eucharist, and Holy 
Matrimony. Using her meager personal resources, Henriette 
devoted her adult life to exercising Corporal and Spiritual Works 
of Mercy. She enlisted the support of two other free women of 
color, Juliette Gaudin and Josephine Charles. Together, they sought 
and cared for orphans, the aged, disabled, infirm, and indigent in 
the community. 

As honorable as these efforts were, Henriette confronted 
many obstacles. Most of the ruling class, including Church 
officials, opposed a Black religious association. There was never 
enough money. Further, Henriette suffered poor health. However, 
Henriette’s efforts were supported by zelateurs – lay men and 
women donors and associates, both free and enslaved. Named the 
Association of the Holy Family, the laypeople advanced a common 
mission: “to teach catechism to the poor and to prepare them for 
first Communion.” Henriette, Juliette, and Josephine did not wear 
an official habit, and they made no public vows. Nevertheless, their 
service, mercy, and love was the catalyst for founding of the Sisters 
of the Holy Family congregation, which continues to serve the 
people of God throughout Louisiana and neighboring states, as well 
as Washington, DC, California, and areas of Central America and 
West Africa. 

In the midst of struggle, Henriette persevered. She was 
determined to serve, and her persistence leaves a legacy for all 
Catholics who seek to overcome racial division in our country.  
 
 

Venerable Henriette Delille, Servant of Slaves, pray for us! 
 
 

MARYLAND STATE COUNCIL NEWS 
“Be not afraid, our faith is our courage!” 

[Website: www.kofc-md.org] 

 
SUMMER SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

NEEDS YOUR HELP 
Brother Knights:   Your help is needed in support of the 
Summer Special Olympic Games will be held at Towson 
University on June 9, 10, 11 and 12, 2016. Please sign-up and 
spread the word to your fellow Knights.  

The immediate need is on Friday night for the "Block 
Party." There are other opportunities to volunteer if you 
desire. Use the registration link below and select 'Knights of 
Columbus' under group affiliation. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2016SGVols   
 

Thanks! 
        John Durbin, KofC Special Olympics, MD Chairman  
 

YOUTH NEWS 
 

FATHER CANICE TREACY 
MEMORIAL SHOLARSHIPS 

WILL BE PRESENTED WED/JUN/22/2016 

 
 

NOW HEAR THIS!!! 

 
Our Council needs a “Soundman” for our Admission 

Degree Team. The job is very important, yet very simple to 
perform. Please call Kevin Kennedy (301-774-5014) with 
interest.   

http://www.kofc-md.org/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2016SGVols


  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

Father Maher’s Knightly News 
 is published monthly by 

Father Peter Paul Maher Council 
Knights of Columbus Council #6793  

†   †   † 
We proudly serve the parishes and families 

 of St. Patrick’s (Rockville), St. Peter’s (Olney) 
and Our Lady of Grace (Silver Spring). 

 
 
 
 

 JLN LANDSCAPE SERVICES 
443-472-3806 

Jason_norris301@hotmail.com  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 JUN 8/WED – Council Election 
 

 JUN 22/WED - Final Council Social at Our Lady of Grace Parish 
Center, 7PM 

 

 JUL 27/WED – Council Social/ Living Rosary at Our Lady of Grace 
Parish Center, 7PM 
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Knights of Columbus 
Fr. Peter Paul Maher Council #6793 
Post Office Box 570 
Olney, MD  20830            
Return Service Requested 

 

 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

   

     
 

 
JUN 01 WED Executive Meeting, 7:30PM, St. Patrick’s Parish Center 
JUN 08 WED Business Meeting, 7:30PM, Our Lady of Grace Parish Center, Leisure World < New Location! 
JUN 12 SUN Second Sunday 7:00 PM Mass at St. Patrick’s Church, Ushers Needed: Call Joe Feakes 301-774-0137. 
JUN 14 TUE Flag Day! 
JUN 16 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly #2861 Business Meeting, Fr. Cuddy Hall Council #2323 at 8PM 
JUN 19 SUN Fathers’ Day! 
JUN 20 MON First Day of Summer!  
JUN 22 WED Final Council Social (Potluck – See article for what to bring.) 7:00PM, Our Lady of Grace Parish Center  
 
                                                  
 
JUL 04 MON Independence Day! 
JUL 06 WED Executive Meeting, 7:30PM, St. Patrick’s Parish Center 
JUL 10 SUN Second Sunday 7:00 PM Mass at St. Patrick’s Church, Ushers Needed: Call Joe Feakes 301-774-0137. 
JUL 13 WED  Business Meeting, 7:30PM, Our Lady of Grace Parish Center, Leisure World < New Location! 
JUL 21 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly #2861 Business Meeting, Fr. Cuddy Hall Council #2323 at 8PM  
JUL 27 WED Council Social – 7:00PM, Living Rosary at Our Lady of Grace Parish Center 
 
 

► For more information about or to participate in any council event, call Grand Knight Fred Taylor on 301-871-8928.  
► Council Calendar: View it at: www.KofC6793.org  (Select “Event Calendar” at the left and the current month’s calendar will be 
displayed.) Scroll forward to view upcoming events.) To view Monthly Business Meeting Minutes on the website: (On the HOME 
Screen) scroll to the bottom of the page, on the right, select “Access Minutes” in the Council Minutes section.)  
► DEADLINE: Newsletter content MUST be sent, via e-mail, to Paul McFarlane [PMKnight6793kofc@verizon.net] 
NO later than the 20th of the month to be included in the following month’s publication. Newsletter content questions or story ideas may 
be sent to Paul via e-mail, anytime or call him on (301-633-9439). 
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The greatest gift 
I ever had, 
came from God… 
 
I call him Dad.  

http://www.kofc6793.org/
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